COMSTOGK HIGH SCHOOL

Mary Spade, Principal
Mary.Spade@ComstockPS.org

Welcome Comstock High School Students & Families
2023-2024

Dear Comstock Students & Families,

As we anticipate the start of a new academic year, | am delighted to extend a warm welcome back to all of you. The
2023/2024 school year is going to be an exceptional one. What’s new?

We have a handful of awesome teachers & staff who are great additions to the CHS team. All bring impressive
backgrounds to their discipline and are passionate about working at Comstock High School.

At Comstock High School, we value each student’s individual learning experience. We are thrilled to welcome back
our returning students and are equally enthused to greet our new students. The entire CHS team is dedicated to
making this year successful for all of our students. It’s your year Class of 2024! Let’'s make it a great one!

One of the CHS staff’s building-wide goal areas in the classroom this year will be on implementing various
formative assessments. Formative assessments are a strategy to monitor and provide feedback to students about
student learning. Formative assessments help teachers and students identify their strengths and weaknesses and
pinpoint areas that need more work.

Expect to see construction happening at CHS this year. We will begin renovating the classrooms & hallways this
fall with new carpeting, lighting, ceiling tiles, windows, technology, and a fresh coat of paint. As a part of these
upgrades, we will have new student lockers! The new lockers will be bigger & twice as wide as they are currently.
Every locker will have built-in locks which means no padlocks on the lockers. Later in the year, we will renovate the
science rooms with new technology and state of the art equipment and furniture. In the summer of 2024, the
band/choir rooms will also be transformed into a more modern and functional musical facility.

We hope to see everyone at Registration Day. Registration Day is August 21, 2023 and is from 1:00-6:00 at CHS.
Students will receive their schedules, complete the necessary forms, get their school pictures taken, learn about
various clubs, meet the new & returning staff, pick up their chromebooks, and more.... A reminder that the first day
of school is August 28, 2023. This will be a half day for students. A good rule of thumb is to check the Comstock
Public Schools website for the most up-to-date information about CHS.

Once again, welcome back to Comstock High School. Here’s to another year of learning, growing and making great
memories together!

It's a great year to be a Colt!,

Ms. Mary Spade
2107 North 26th Street | Kalamazoo, M| 49048 | 269-250-8700 | 269-250-8701 fax

@ComstockPS www.ComstockPS.org



Comstock High School 9th - 12th Grade: All Classes - Suggested Supplies

Clear Backpack

Page Protectors

Pencils

Erasers

Colored Pencils

Glue

Scissors

Pencil Case

Water Bottle

Pocket Folders for 6 classes

Calculator

Spiral Notebooks (2 or 3 of them)

Disinfectant Wipes

Hand Sanitizer

Headphones- Please make sure they are plain ones and are not bluetooth or designed for
a cell phone or a certain brand of electronic device.

Composition book or Spiral-bound notebook

Gym Bag for Physical Education
Short/T-Shirts/Sweatshirts/Tennis Shoes/Sweat Pants for PE Class
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